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Generally speaking I feel the first attempt at this provided 'cover' for the airlines and 

almost completely ignored the plight of passengers. Add to this the apparent lack of 

enforcement and in my opinion, your credibility as a passenger advocate is certainly on 

the line. The new rules need to be clear and enforced
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